
ATTENTION: Providers of Facility-Based Crisis
and Mobile Crisis Services

IMPLEMENTATION OF RATE FLOORS FOR FACILITY-
BASED CRISIS AND MOBILE CRISIS SERVICES

Per the Medicaid Bulletin released on Monday, April 12, 2021, Trillium will be
updating all applicable active contracts in TBS for Facility-Based Crisis and
Mobile Crisis Services effective July 1, 2021 to the floor rates as imposed by
NCDHHS. Please allow up to four weeks for these updates to be implemented
in all applicable contracts, and updated on rate tables posted to Trillium’s
website, however, this will be completed prior to the effective date of July 1,
2021. 

Medicaid Bulletin and details on the new floor rates

Please send any questions to RATESFinance@trilliumnc.org

Urgent Notifications for Network Providers

https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/blog/2021/04/12/implementation-rate-floors-facility-based-crisis-and-mobile-crisis-services
mailto:RATESFinance@trilliumnc.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
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